Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
May 4th, 2011

Meeting called to order by Mike Lollar at 7:30 PM
Minutes: Minutes were read by Christopher Yearwood. Unanimously approved
BOD Minutes: Read by Christopher Yearwood - Unanimously approved

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer’s report given by Mike Lollar. Current balance is $14090.30 Unanimously
approved.

Membership Report: None Given

Old Business:

Beef-o0-Brady’s manager did apologize and Dixie Region will continue meeting at Beef’s.

Motion made to have t-shirt available on the website for $20 (shipped) and $15 (local pick-up) pre-pay only.
New Business:

Tires on trailer need to be replaced. Brakes need to be fixed.

Motion made to register trailer for 2 years. Motion approved.

Russ Clark will make new padded box for timing equipment.

Motion made for Bryan Batchelor to purchase new directional signs. Motion Approved

Robert Lewis will begin looking for a new/used 16ft (or longer) trailer.

A new potential site for Panama City event has been found. Site assessment team will be sent to to check safety
aspects.

June event will be chaired by Stephen Tillman and Wilson Richardson. There will be a course set-up clinic the
day before the event at 10am.

Other Business:
Meeting adjourned at 8:27 PM



